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13th October 2023
Dear parents and carers,
Changes to Before and After School Clubs
As a result of increasing numbers of children attending our Before and After School Clubs and resulting issues with pupil: staff ratios, we are making a change to our current arrangements. From Monday, children must be booked into the Before and After Clubs – this will mean by 3.30 pm the previous day for the Before School Club and by 9.30 am on the required day for the After School Club. We are finding an increasing number of pupils arriving, particularly for the After School Club, who have not previously booked, and this is creating a potential safeguarding problem. It is no longer tenable for us to accommodate pupils who turn up on the day. Unless there is an emergency, please always book in advance. 
In addition, from Monday we ask parents/carers to sign their children in on arrival at the Before School Club and sign them out when collecting them from After School Club. 
The Before and After School Clubs are essential for our working parents and carers and we want to ensure that we continue to offer a good quality of care for their children. The most important part of this is making sure that our safeguarding arrangements are robust. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
Yours faithfully, 
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M Paine
Principal 




	St Gregory’s 
Catholic Primary School,
Park Road, Smethwick,
West Midlands, B67 5HX
	Tel: 0121 4294609
www.st-gregorys.sandwell.sch.uk 
Principal: Mr Mark Paine



[image: Logo

Description automatically generated]
Part of the Emmaus Catholic Multi Academy Company

Private Limited Company of Charitable Status with the Archdiocese of Birmingham
Registered in England and Wales Company No 09174154
image.jpg




image1.png
ST GREGORY'S
CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL





image2.png
(o)

\\ / EMMAUS
CATHOLIC MAC

0 Our journey with Christ





